
 
 

 
 
April 13, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Faculty, 

 
I am delighted to share that we had a very successful first week of virtual instruction at CSUSB. This success is 
a direct reflection of the hard work and extra efforts you put in to ensure instructional continuity for our 
students. On behalf of our entire campus community, thank you! You had an extremely short time frame to 
prepare to this extraordinary circumstance. 
 
For those of you who would like assistance as you further develop your courses, I am pleased to announce 
that five highly skilled Faculty Peer Tech Advisors have been appointed to support you. These advisors can 
help with online course challenges and provide best practices for keeping students motivated, connected and 
engaged. Each college has its own dedicated Faculty Peer Tech Advisor; they are listed below. 
 

 Oraib Mango (College of Arts and Letters)  

 Craig Seal (Jack H. Brown College of Business and Public Administration) 

 Sharon Kalkoske (College of Education) 

 Dawn Blue (College of Natural Sciences) 

 Janine Kremling (College of Social and Behavioral Sciences)  
 

To schedule an appointment, visit https://calendly.com/csusb-faculty-peer-tech-advisors.  
 
Have a wonderful week, and stay safe during this highly infectious time. 

 
Best, 
Shari 

 
Shari McMahan, Ph.D. 
Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

https://calendly.com/csusb-faculty-peer-tech-advisors

